
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                          Friday 18th September 2020 
 
This week we have enjoyed reading The Gingerbread Man (and The Ninja 
Bread Man). We had a class discussion on whether we thought the Little Old 
Lady and Little Old Man wanted to eat the Gingerbread Man or wanted to look 
after him. The majority of the class thought they just wanted to look after him.  
 
We were amazed at how well the children could remember the story from 
memory and were able to  sequence the story using pictures.  

 
We finished the week with a bit of baking, making our 
own Gingerbread Man. Yummy! 
 
We have been doing lots of counting and number repre-
sentation, using our fingers, collage materials and num-
ber stamps and   playing number games on Education 

City.  
 
The children really enjoyed seeing Mr Lucas and Miss Quinn for our music and 
P.E. lessons this week. Both teachers have said how well and how quickly they 
have settled into Reception and our routines. 
 
A little reminder that out P.E. lessons take place on a Tuesday morning and 
children are to come into school in their P.E. kit (white t-shirt or polo shirt, bur-
gundy jogging bottom, Velcro fastening trainers or pumps and their school car-
digan or sweatshirt.  
 
The weather for the weekend is looking good, enjoy the sunshine, stay safe 
and look forward to seeing you all next week.  
 
 

Miss Melling 
Miss Murphy 
Miss Kinsella 


